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REPUBLIC OF NAMIBIA
Ministry of Environment, Forestry & Tourism

2024-03-14

Dear Carien van der Walt,

This email serves to inform you that your application APP-003057 has
been verified

Taking the following into considerations:

« Location of the project
« Polution potential
« Scale of operation of the project

Please upload the following documments:



